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ARMENIA'S ACTING PM TO PARTICIPATE IN EEU SESSION ON DECEMBER 6

- 03.12.2018

Aysor (01 December 2018)

 

Spokesperson for the Armenian acting Prime Minister Arman Yeghoyan refuted the information as 
if Nikol Pashinyan is not going to participate in Eurasian Economic Union session.

Was it difficult to clarify the information before releasing disinformation? Armenias acting PM will 
be on holiday till December 5. There was a time when while writing unconfirmed information a 
question mark at least was being put, he said.

The PM will participate in the December 6 EAEU supreme economic council session works, 
Yeghoyan wrote in the Facebook page.

The information as if the acting PM will not participate in the session was written by Zhamanak 
paper. The paper wrote as if he would be replaced by Ararat Mirzoyan.

 https://www.aysor.am/en/news/2018/12/01/pashinyan-yeghoyan/1498378
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